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“So you may be wondering which side am I on regarding these
protests or riots or police actions or whatever.

Well, I already told you I am on the side of freedom and
justice. That means I am on the side of the innocent
victim. Always. And I am against the aggressors. Always.

That means that when badge-wearing thugs are harassing,
intimidating, assaulting and murdering nonviolent people, I
am on the side of the victims, not the aggressors. It also
means  that  when  looters  and  vandals  are  stealing  or
destroying private property, I am still on the side of the
victims not the thugs and thieves.

Right now a lot of people seem to be arguing over which set
of aggressors and thugs they should be cheering for, which
is idiotic. And it’s exactly what the ruling class wants to
see.”

[…]

“Let me finish this up by saying that, in addition to being
a white armed American, I’m also an anarchist. And contrary
to the BS that you’ll hear in the mainstream media, no that
does  not  mean  that  I  smash  windows  and  throw  molotov
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cocktails around.

It means that I think that you own yourself. And that you
do not need, and should not have, any ruler stealing the
fruits of your labor or controlling your life. It means
that I think that you and everyone else should be free —
free from all thugs and thieves including the ones that
wear uniforms and call their thuggery and their thievery
“law”.

It means that I want a society with no masters and no
slaves.”

Just some angry, armed white guy who has some things to say
about police abuse, protests, riots, and freedom.
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